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Dear Parent / Guardian  
 
Welcome to our final term of 24/25…where has the year gone?! 
 
MTC 
The year 4 children will complete their Multiplication Tables Check (MTC) the W/C 2nd 
June. Children have worked hard on their recall of times tables through their Magic 
Maths sessions, Academic crew and via the ‘sound check’ on Rockstars. The MTC is an 
on-screen check consisting of 25 times table questions. Your child will be able to answer 
3 practice questions before taking the actual check. They will then have 6 seconds to 
answer each question. On average, the check should take no longer than 5 minutes to 
complete. They will complete this in small groups with their class teacher. There is no 
pass mark and scores will be communicated via their end of year report.  
 
Phonics  
The year 1 children will soon be taking part in the National phonics screening. They have 
been working hard all year to learn the sounds they need to pass it and we feel that the 
children are well prepared with what they need. The screening will be delivered on a 1:1 
basis by the phonics lead, who they know very well and no pressure will be put on them. 
It is done in a very positive way and the children should feel proud whatever their results 
are, which will be shared with parents and carers in the end of year reports.  
 
Year 6 
This half term is an extremely busy one for Year 6! Now SATs are over, our main focus 
will be on writing and ensuring the children are achieving strong writing outcomes. SATs 
results are released on 8th July and we will share them with the children as soon as we 
are able as well as on their reports.  
 
We have a lot planned for Year 6 leavers including an off-site visit, leavers party, leavers 
assembly and the pass out experience! All of these events can be found on the parent 
dates and school calendar and will be communicated separately if they haven’t been 
already. Similarly, there is a lot happening in terms of secondary school transition and 
again this has been or will be communicated as needed via your child’s chosen 
secondary school as us where we are able.  
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🎉 The Crew Kitty Attendance Shop is Coming Soon! 🎉 

At the end of this term, each crew will get the chance to visit the Crew Kitty Attendance 
Shop—and your child can help their crew earn big! 

Here’s how it works: 

●​ If your child’s crew achieves 100% attendance for a week, they earn Crew Kitty.​
 

●​ Each consecutive week with 100% attendance adds even more to their total.​
 

●​ In the final week of term, crews will head to the Attendance Shop to spend their 
Crew Kitty on exciting rewards! 

✅ Help your child’s crew earn as much Kitty as possible by ensuring they are in 
school every day. 

Let’s finish the term strong—every day counts! 💪📚 
 

⏰ Late Gates This Half Term 

This half term, we’ll be carrying out Late Gates on sporadic days. 

If your child arrives late, a member of staff will be there to have a friendly chat and see 
how we can support you and your child in arriving on time. 

Our aim is to work together to help every student make the most of their school day. 
Thank you for your continued support! 

Why Being on Time Matters 

If your child arrives late to class, it can have several negative effects: 

●​ 🧠 They miss out on important learning, which can impact their achievement.​
 

●​ 🤝 They miss valuable social time that helps them settle into the school day.​
 

●​ 😟 It can be embarrassing or unsettling for them to walk in late.​
 

●​ 📚 Their late arrival may disrupt the learning of the rest of the class. 

Being on time sets a positive tone for the day. Thank you for supporting punctuality—it 
makes a big difference! ⏰✨ 
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Mr Mumby joined the legends! 
Congratulations to Mr Mumby for giving your time to this wonderful charity!  Well done 
on an awesome game…we know how much you enjoyed it! 

 
 
Quick links: 
Uniform - https://greentopschool.co.uk/school-uniform/  
School meals - https://greentopschool.co.uk/school-lunches/  
 
Summer 2 
Summer (2) diary dates: https://greentopschool.co.uk/summer-2-diary-dates/  
 
Please remember you can use the parents calendar on our website to keep up-to-date 
with events. 

 
 
 
Kind Regards 
Kelly Overson 
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